BOARD MEETING UPDATE

TO:

ALL RESIDENTS

FROM:

CVI

DATE:

July 21, 2017
Several items came up at the Board Meeting on July 12, 2017 that the Directors want to communicate to you.
Camera Update:  Maryland Security Professionals was hired to install camera systems at each of the entrance and in the area near the pool. The cameras have been installed around the pool area. The cameras systems for the entrances require permits from the county which is in process. Installation should take place in the next 60 days or less depending on the permitting process. The Board hopes this will deter some of the criminal activity on the property and assist the District 2 Police department to solve crimes that occur in the community. 
Brightview Tree Plantings:  The Board approved Brightview to plant the following trees in various locations on the property to be determined by the Board: 4-Pink Dogwood, 4-White Dogwood, 7-Maple October Glory, 10 bags-Soil Conditioner, 15 each-Gator Bags, 15 each-Tree Stake Kits. 

PARKING:  Please be aware that PERMITS are required to park within the Pines One property

between 12 a.m. – 7 a.m., 7 days a week.  PERMITS are passed from previous owner to current

owner.  There is a charge for replacement permits and request for replacement permit must be

put in writing to the Board of Directors. Vehicles parked in spaces designated as “PERMIT A” in

front of buildings must display a “PERMIT A” parking permit.  “PERMIT REQUIRED” permits are for

all other/open spaces.  Please review the parking rules or visit the website at

www.pines1.com for more information about the parking.  If you need a copy of the Rules and

Regulations email lthomas@cviinc.com for a copy or you can pick up a copy from the onsite office.

TRASH REMOVAL: The trash room is located in the terrace level of your building.  Place trash in the cans.  All trash must be in tied, air‑tight plastic bags.  Marked bins are provided for recyclable items, i.e., newspaper, glass, aluminum, etc.  Bulky items, i.e., boxes, shelves, etc., should be neatly stacked at the back of the trash room.  Recycle Bins can be obtained at the on-site office.  NOTE:  Removal of appliances, (i.e. stoves, refrigerators), commodes, tubs, construction debris (tile, flooring, drywall), carpeting, cabinets, doors, windows, etc., is the responsibility of the homeowner and not the association.  Owners should work with their contractors to remove items they are replacing OFF of association property or see Yellow Pages. 
Hearing Board: VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED FOR THE HEARING BOARD!

What we’re looking for:

•
Homeowners who can listen to both sides objectively and render fair and consistent


decisions.

•
Homeowners must be in good standing to serve on the Hearing Board.

What does the Hearing Board do?

•
The Hearing Board meets the third Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. in the Pines One


On-site conference room.

•
The Hearing Board listens to any hearings scheduled.  Usually there are between 1-4


hearings any given month.

•
Hearings are held for homeowners who are allegedly in violation of the association’s rules


and regulations.

•
It is the Hearing Board’s job to determine if a rule has been violated and what, if any,


penalties should be issued.

If you are interested, please contact Letitia Thomas CVI, 301-596-2600 X200 or via email at

lthomas@cviinc.com, M-F, 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m
Next Board Meeting: 
 Tuesday, August 1, 2017 at on-site office at 7:00 p.m.  

This information is also available on the Pines One website: www.pines1.com

